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22 May 2014 
 
Dear Brother, 
 
PSI is following with great interest the successful strike your union is organizing since the 14th of 
May. The majority of the workers of the Jordan Electricity Power Company have joined the strike 
which has been launched in respect of the Jordanian law. 
 
PSI which represents 20 Million workers in the public sector all over the world, and to which your 
union belongs, would like to strongly manifest its support to your action aiming at satisfying the 
following demands:  
 

1. Grant all workers end of service indemnity, equal to one month pay for every year in 
service without cutting social security contributions and on the base of the last salary paid. 

2. Grant all workers a salary raise equal to (50) Dinar per month, and cost of living equal to 
(50) Dinars per month. 

3. Increase the risk compensation by (20) Dinars per month for all workers including 
treasurers. 

4. Unify yearly vacation and holidays, provided that every worker gets no less than a 30-day 
holiday per year; unify hospilatisation policy. 

5. Amend the monthly compensation to reach (90) Dinars for all workers in service for more 
than 20 years. 

6. Create benefits paid to workers in transportation department equal to a minimum of (25) 
Dinars per month, because of the high risks they face. 

 
PSI is asking the political authorities as well as the company to intensify the collective bargaining 
process to reach a just agreement with the General union of workers in electricity. PSI remains 
alerted and ready for any additional support to its affiliate. 
 
In solidarity, 
 

 
 
Rosa Pavanelli 
General Secretary   
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